9th December, 1948.

Encl :g.wfsnre.

pear ¥r. Paton,

With reference to my letter of the 20th
October last respectinc the Motorship "KING ALFRED"
and to the supplemsantary reports since received
from you on the engine boiler snd electrical
squipment, I trink it %ell to attach, for your
information, 8 letter which has btoday boen addressed
to the Glasgow Cffice, from which you will noto that
i1t 18 proposed to eradit your port with £23 for this

4nspecbion.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,
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